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24.1.23 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As you will no doubt be aware, the National Education Union is planning a number of strikes over 
the next few weeks in protest against the government’s education policy.  At the time of writing 
this is the only union that has reached the threshold for strike action.   
 
At Red Lane Primary, we support the right of our colleagues to take industrial action, however our 
school will remain open on all the days when strikes are currently planned.  
 
We are aware that some unions are seeking to re ballot their members and this may affect our 
ability to open safely.  If this is the case, we will inform our school community as soon as possible.  
 
In the meantime, we have been very impressed by the way in which the children have returned to 
school following the Christmas break; quickly settling into their learning; wearing their uniforms 
with pride and showing us “The Red Lane Way”. 
 
If you have any questions about the content of this letter, please do not hesistate to contact us. 
  
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs J. Cromey 
Deputy Head of School 
 

 

 

 


